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5th November 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
We have received new Government Guidelines for the lockdown that has started today 
late yesterday afternoon. 
 
All our safety measures will remain in place. The one area where we need to make a 
change is about visitors. 
Non non-essential visitors are allowed in school: 

 Please, contact the school by phone or email if you have any queries or need to 

speak to your child’s class teacher. Do not come to the school office. 

 Rocksteady, Yoga and any after school clubs are also cancelled. We are trying to 

get some of them to run remotely. 

 The only visitors allowed in school are maintenance workers, school PE coaches 

and essential SEN and safeguarding visitors. 

 
Thank you for your support. 
 
 

Dr Müller 
Headteacher 
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